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Ms. Agnieszka Klausa, Mr. Eduardo Rios-Neto, Mr. Lizwi Eric Nkombela 
and Mr. Shoji Miyagawa. Shoji deserves special recognition for his role in 
guiding the negotiations with patience, understanding and ability. [The 
success of this session owes much to his hard work.] 
 
I also wish to thank the Secretariat of the Commission. First, the Department 
of Conference Services, where the team directed by Ms. Emer Herity 
provided us with excellent support, and then the Population Division of 
DESA, which, ably directed by Ms. 


